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 TO: All Providers Participating in MassHealth 
 
FROM: Julian J. Harris, M.D., Medicaid Director  
 
 RE: New Address for Disability Supplements 
 

 
Background Effective August 1, 2011, a new process was put in place in which the 

MassHealth disability contractor Disability Evaluation Services (DES) 
receives and processes all adult and children’s disability supplements.  
 

 
New Address to  Effective August 1, 2011, completed disability supplements (MADS-A and 
Send Disability  MADS-C) should be sent to the following address:  
Supplements  
 Disability Evaluation Services 
 P.O. Box 2796 
 Worcester, MA 01613-2796 

 
If you submitted disability supplements to one of the MassHealth 
Enrollment Centers (MECs) on or after August 1, 2011, you do not need 
to resubmit the forms to DES. The MECs have been forwarding to DES 
any disability supplements that they receive after July 31, 2011.   
  

 
Questions If you have any questions about the information in this bulletin, please 

contact MassHealth Customer Service at 1-800-841-2900, e-mail your 
inquiry to providersupport@mahealth.net, or fax your inquiry to 
617-988-8974. 

   

 
 


